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March 11, 2021 

Cathy Bonde 
Liberty Mine LLC 
P.O. Box 1032 
Moab, UT 84532 
 

RE: Liberty Mine, Permit No.  M-2013-070, Inspection Report Problem, Corrective Action Extension 
Request Approval 

Dear Ms. Bonde: 

On March 11, 2021 the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received a copy the Noxious 
Weed Management Plan that was erroneously missing from the original mine plan submission. Given 
the time of the year, noxious weed treatments are impractical. The Division is approving an extension to 
complete the corrective actions as required by the October 20, 2020 inspection report. Please submit 
photo documentation to the Division of noxious weed management treatments no later than June 1, 
2021.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
 
 


